
 

 

Monday 14th July 2025 

  

  

Dear Families,  

 

YEAR 6 END OF YEAR SHOW – WEDNESDAY 23rd JULY 

 

As you are aware, Year 6 have been working hard, rehearsing lines, practicing songs and creating props for their 

end-of-year production – School of Pop!   

 

We are thrilled to invite you to join us for their performance on: 

 

Wednesday 23rd July 2025 at 6:00pm 

 

Unfortunately, due to health and safety constraints around fire regulations and the number of people we are able 

to have in the hall, we are only able to allocate two tickets per family.  Families with children who reside across 

two households may request up to two additional tickets.  Please return the slip below to request your tickets. 

 

On the day of the performance, children should leave school at the usual time and return to school by 5:30pm, 

having already eaten.  Teas, coffees and light refreshments will be available on the evening, in the Rose Garden 

(weather permitting) and we will also be holding a raffle.   

 

Due to licencing restrictions, we regret that we are unable to record the performance. 

 

We are all looking forward to a fantastic evening, showcasing the children’s talents and celebrating their hard 

work.  Thank you again for your continued support. 

 

 

With kind regards 

 

 

Lizzy Downey  

Year 6 Class Teacher  

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

YEAR 6 END OF YEAR SHOW – WEDNESDAY 23rd JULY 

 

Child’s name: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Number of tickets requested: ______________________________________________________________ 


